








B.S.B. Accounting
The Accounting B.S.B. program has made significant improvements to its assessment plan, including a thorough 
overhaul and the selection of new course assignments to establish a baseline measure or control group. It is still at 
a developing stage, however, but that is suitable as long as the momentum is not lost. In addition, since the 
program is aligning its practices to prepare for accreditation review, for the Association to Advance Collegiate 
Schools of Business (AACSB), it is paramount that procedures are clear to all faculty and that several point 
persons are responsible for data collection and evaluation. 
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